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December 14, 2016 
 
This notification is provided to fulfill the requirement of section 763.93(4) of the Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act, 40 CFR Part 763, October 30, 1987 (AHERA). 
 
The Kearsarge Regional School District’s AHERA Management Plan is available for public 
inspection upon request at the SAU office, 114 Cougar Court New London, NH  03257.  All 
interested parents, teachers, employees, or other persons are invited to review the plan which 
includes the following items: 
 

1. Results of surveys and assessments of asbestos containing materials (ACM) performed by 
certified inspection personnel. 

2. A detailed plan for managing ACM in the facility 
3. A program for operations and maintenance activities to avoid accidental disturbance of 

ACM during routine maintenance and for abatement services as required. 
4. A program for periodic surveillance of ACM and an emergency response action plan to 

address unanticipated problems. 
 
 

It is important to note that the Environmental Protection Agency has indicated that the presence 
of asbestos containing materials in buildings does not in itself constitute a health hazard.  If the 
material is not damaged or disturbed, it is not a danger to workers or other occupants.  The 
KRSD Asbestos Management Plan is designed to ensure that any asbestos containing materials 
remain in good condition until removed during a major renovation or modernization project. 
 
Anyone interested in reviewing this plan should contact the Kearsarge Regional School District at 
603-526-2051.  
 
 


